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To Dear Donors, 

 
On behalf of team Proud Indian, we would like to take this opportunity to thanks all donors for your 
kind generosity by contributing funds for Slum community development. 
 
On Second phase we have installed on 11 solar lights (kit) model (Sunking Pro 400) of Rs.26,730 on 
22 Sep 2019. Kindly Refer page 2 for Invoice Bill Pollinate Power. 
   
 
We thank you once again for your contribution.  
 
 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Finance team 
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